
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  March 24, 2022 

 

Subject: R-18-22:  Confirmation of Michael La Place, AICP, as Director of Planning and 

                                         Zoning 

 

 

This resolution is for the confirmation of Michael La Place, AICP.as the Director of Planning 

and Zoning.  Mr. La Place meets or exceeds all qualifications for this position, including the 

following specific Charter requirements: 

- Knowledge and experience in the fields of comprehensive planning and of zoning 

regulations,  

- At least three (3) years’ experience in an executive or supervisory planning position,  

- An advanced degree in planning. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


